Erin Cranor SPRING 2016 District G

## **CALLING ALL PARENTS:**

The school district is changing school lunches for the better! Please come taste food and provide feedback to the new dietitian at our

# PARENT AND COMMUNITY "PAC" MEETING

Wednesday, March 30 9:30 a.m.

Vegas PBS 3050 E. Flamingo, LV, NV 89121 northeast corner of Flamingo and McLeod

#### **REGULAR BOARD MEETINGS**

Thursday, March 31, 4:00 p.m. Thursday, April 14, 4:00 p.m. Thursday, April 28, 4:00 p.m. Thursday, May 12, 4:00 p.m. Thursday, May 26 4:00 p.m. Thursday, June 16, 4:00 p.m. Thursday, June 23, 4:00 p.m. Thursday, July 21, 4:00 p.m. Thursday, August 11, 4:00 p.m. Thursday, August 25, 4:00 p.m.

Edward A. Greer Education Center 2832 E. Flamingo Road, Board Room Las Vegas, NV 89121

## WORK SESSION MEETINGS

Wednesday, April 6, 8:00 a.m. Wednesday, May 4, 8:00 a.m. Wednesday, June 1, 8:00 a.m. Wednesday, July 6, 8:00 a.m. Wednesday, August 3, 8:00 a.m.

Edward A. Greer Education Center 2832 E. Flamingo Road, Board Room Las Vegas, NV 89121

## SPECIAL BOARD MEETING

Wednesday, May 18, 5:30 p.m. Final FY17 Budget Edward A. Greer Education Center 2832 E. Flamingo Road, Board Room Las Vegas, NV 89121

702-799-1072 Erin's office phone 702-266-6890 Erin's personal phone eecranor@interact.ccsd.net Greetings, District G families!

Reading is a very valuable gift that we can give to our children. As we look forward spring and summer, I always become interested in ways to create opportunities to build a love of reading in the lives of the young people in our care, both as parents and as a community.

Reading together is one of the "keepers" I would do again if I had the opportunity to start all over again as a parent.

With two children away to college, and two still home, we honor the tradition to read together before we go to bed. Reading together has created treasured memories and has strengthened our children and our family in many ways.

As you create opportunities in your home and as ideas arise by which we might strengthen literacy in our schools, please e-mail me at <a href="mailto:eecranor@interact.ccsd.net">eecranor@interact.ccsd.net</a>.

This year in our parent and community "PAC" meetings we have shared ideas for helping children love reading. I hope this is often a topic of conversation among families and friends. I am thankful for teachers and other parents who help me discover books, book series, and habits to strengthen my children's love of reading as they grow.

Thank you for making your family a part of our Clark County School District community and for all you do for your own children and all our students here.

Sincerely,

Erin